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EFSEC,

Yesterday, at 4:53 pm, August 11, I submitted public comments on the above referenced
project. My comment on potential impacts to the Western Gray Squirrel, inadvertently used
the word "extant". The correct word should have been, extirpated.

Thanks for acknowledging the correction,

Dennis White
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